
Privacy Policy 

Dear Member 

There are new data regulations coming into effect this month to protect you and your personal 

information.  The committee has determined that BWCB is allowed to hold and process your 

personal data under the heading of Legitimate Interests. 

The data that we hold consists of names and contact details.  These are used to generate 

registers and to keep you informed about band business.  Your data are held by the Membership 

Administrator and by a representative of each band or off-shoot group.  BWCB will not share 

your details with any other member of BWCB or any other organisation without your 

permission.  Your data will be kept until you leave BWCB unless you instruct otherwise.  If you 

would like your data to be deleted, you may do so at any time by contacting the Membership 

Administrator; BWCB would not then be able to contact you. 

 Regards 

 BWCB Committee 

 


